
New BUILD Grads Celebrate
On  May  22,  the  latest  cohort  of  the  Clark  College  BUILD
program gathered to celebrate completion of the BUILD program.
Graduates presented project ideas, reflected on their growth,
and received certificates of completion

BUILD 2023-24
The  fifth  class  of  Clark’s  Broadening  Understanding,
Intercultural  Leadership  and  Development  program  (BUILD)
presented their projects to the college.

B.U.I.L.D. 
Members  of  2022-23  B.U.I.L.D  cohort  made  their  group
presentations and will graduate from the program on May 26.
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